From: ceen wimor: |

Sent: 28 April 2017 15:27
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC trees 28/04/17

Dear tree officers and planners,

2017/1990/T 12-14 St Albans Road

I visited yesterday. The Elder is sclf-sceded; from the large parent tree in the garden. Itis
growing rapidly and will soon be out-competed by adjacent trees.

Tt is also too near to the garden shed. The tenant gardeners (Circle 33) have planted a pear
and apple and intend to plant a magnolia nearby to fill the space left by the elder's

removal. Many of the tenants support its removal. I think that the pear, apple and proposed
magnolia will have more amenity value, especially to the tenants (!), than another elder which
is expensive to maintain.

Many thanks,

Eileen



